
MEMO—OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL  

Date:  December 4, 2023 

To:  Dr. Andy Barrett 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Viking Leaders Award 
 

 
I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of 
Education students whose accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify 
the Viking Leaders Award. On Monday, December 11, 2023, we will present to the Board of 
Education the following students. 
 
A. VocEx Auto Detail Extravaganza:  

Ryan Barrett, Marissa DeYoung, Brody Diehl, Pablo Drab, Isabelle Hauth, Jesus Villa 
Ortiz, Quentin Yung  
 
These students organized the VocEx Auto Detailing Extravaganza fundraising event to benefit 
“The Rising Lights Project”, an organization dedicated to creating environments for 
individuals impacted by disabilities. By doing so, they exemplified key proponents of the new 
District 304 Viking Leaders Award. The VocEx program is led by GHS Learning Behavioral 
Specialist, Cailla Swanson. 

 
Together, these students and staff members distinguished themselves, our school and Geneva 
District #304.  Thank you for this opportunity. 


